
KV Newsletter, June 26, 2015 
  
District website: http://kvalley.pinetreebsa.org/ 
District Facebook Group: Search for Kennebec Valley District, BSA and click Like 
  
Council website: http://pinetreebsa.org/ 
  
---------------------- 
  
Well, I thought I was done doing these. 
  
In this issue: 
  
SEADOGS OVERNIGHT PORTION RESCHEDULED 
ARROWTOUR STOP AT CAMP HINDS 
NEXT NEWSLETTER JULY 2 OR 3 
  
  
---------------------- 
  

SEADOGS OVERNIGHT PORTION RESCHEDULED 
  
From Matt Mower: 
  

GREETINGS, THE MESSAGE BELOW WAS SHARED WITH ANYONE 

WHO BOUGHT TICKETS FOR THE JUNE 27TH SEA DOGS OVERNIGHT. 
  
Greetings, 
  
Because of the prediction of some really bad weather late tomorrow evening (Sat. 
6/27) we are working with the Sea Dogs to reschedule the overnight. Below is the 
TENTATIVE plan. As soon as I have more concrete information I will forward along. 
  
-Anyone who is signed up for the overnight tomorrow can attend on the new date for no 
additional cost. Right now we are looking at August 15th but we confirm this date. We 
will let you know what you need to do make sure your signed up for the new game. 
  
-Anyone who would like to attend tomorrow nights' game if conditions allow for the 
game to continue may do so with their ticket. 
  
-Anyone who would like to attend the game tomorrow and then come back for the 
rescheduled game and overnight may do so for an additional $5. We will let you know on 
how to update your registration with the Sea Dogs to do both. 
  
Remember tomorrow if you booked your tickets through the council site and you want to 
get your tickets for tomorrow's game come find me at the 3rd base entrance at 4:30-



6pm. If you ordered through the Sea Dogs site your tickets will be at Will Call if they 
didn't mail them to you already. 
  
THANKS for your patience!!! 
  
Matt Mower 
District Director 
Boy Scouts of America, Pine Tree Council 
146 Plains Rd 
Raymond, ME 04071 
  
Phone: 207-797-5252 
Cell: 207-712-1551 
Fax: 207-655-6282 
Email: matthew.mower@scouting.org 
www.pinetreebsa.org 
  
  
  
---------------------- 
  

ARROWTOUR STOP AT CAMP HINDS 
  
Forwarded from Jeff Davis, Chief, KV Chapter, Order of the Arrow: 
  
As part of the Order of the Arrow’s 100th Anniversary, ArrowTour will be making a stop 
at Camp Hinds on July 16, 1pm. 
  
Events 

  
Leather Branding 
Silk Screening (Bring Your Own Shirt) 
Exhibits 
Ceremonies 
Lodge Store 
Games 
Fellowship 
Food 
And let’s not forget FUN ! 
  
The event is free.    
If you will be attending dinner, the cost is $15.00 
To Register, go to: https://scoutingevent.com/?OrgKey=BSA218&eventID=4594 
Registration Deadline:  Monday July 13, 2015 
  
  



  
  
---------------------- 
  

NEXT NEWSLETTER JULY 2 OR 3 
  
From Peter Small, KV Newsletter Editor: 
  
Good Afternoon, 

       I wanted to let all of you know that the next K-Valley Newsletter is slated to go out 
the morning of July 3rd (might go out late July 2nd). If anyone has anything to put into 
the newsletter, please get the information to me by 3:00pm, July 2nd. 

Thanks, 
Peter R. Small, Sr. 
Unit Commissioner & 
Troop 433 Troop Committee Guide and Alumni 
 
BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA 
Pine Tree Council / K-Valley District 
7 Maillet Street 
Winslow, Maine 04901-7420 
Cell 207-692-3301 
peter.r.small.sr@gmail.com   
  
  
---------------------- 
  
Yours in Scouting, 
Scott Bernier 
 


